CHANTRY NEWSLETTER

Headteacher’s Message

Welcome back, we have had a fabulous start to term 1 with all the children coming back to
school smartly dressed and eager to learn. A special

welcome to our new reception children and their

families - it is lovely to have you as part of our

Chantry Community and | hope that your children

have had a very positive experience of school life so

far.

It's been lovely to see many of you at our ‘Meet the

Teacher Events which have begun this week.

These are a great way for you to find out more about

the curriculum, routines and expectations of your

child’s new year group. Don’t forget that more detailed information about our curriculum and
what your child’s class are learning this term is available on our website.

You may have noticed that our website has been updated and has a new look! We hope
that this will make it easier for parents and visitors to find information. Although the new
website is up and running, please be patient over the next few weeks while the final
changes are made.

If you would like to know what the school is focusing on this year to try and make Chantry
even better, copies of the ‘School Development Plan for Parents’ will be available at the end
of the week from the school office or to download from our website.

Becky Reed

Coffee Afternoon

There will be a parent coffee afternoon on Friday 27th
September at 2.30pm in the school’s Learning Zone to
raise money for Macmillan Cancer Research. Come and
chat to other parents, Mrs Reed, and Mrs Jackson and
find out more about what’s going on at Chantry.

WE ARE
MACMILLAN.
CANCER SUPPORT

All parents and carers are most welcome and it would be
great to see you at this event.




Chantry Attendance Challenge!

Attendance rewards for families

100% Attendance Awards for children

Please help us to improve attendance during 2019/20! If you have a question around your
child’s attendance please come in and speak to us. Thank you for your support.




